
Southern California Edison Company 
23 PARKER STREET 

IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 92718 

R. M. ROSENBLUM TELEPHONE 
MANAGER OF (714) 454-4505 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY AFFAIRS December 4, 1991 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Number 50-206 
Correction of the Basis for Technical Specification 4.12 
Miscellaneous Radioactive Materials Sources 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

Reference: G. W. Knighton (NRC) letter to K. P. Baskin (SCE) dated 
December 3, 1987, "Surveillance of Sealed Sources." 

The purpose of this letter is to request correction of an omission in the 
basis for Technical Specification (TS) 4.12, "Miscellaneous Radioactive 
Materials Sources" that was introduced by Amendment Application No. 168.  

In 1987, the basis to TS 4.12 was revised in the referenced letter to exclude 
sealed radioactive sources within radiation monitors from periodic leak 
testing requirements unless they were removed from their shielded mechanism.  
However, when Amendment Application No. 168 was submitted in April 1989, it 
inadvertently contained the previous version of the TS 4.12 basis instead of 
the revised version. Amendment Application No. 168 was a large editorial 
revision of the Unit 1 Technical Specifications to make the NRC and SCE 
versions consistent in formatting and pagination. We believe the omission of 
the revised basis to TS 4.12 was the result of a word processing error during 
the preparation of the Amendment Application.  

SCE requests that the basis for TS 4.12 be corrected to reflect the referenced 
letter. Enclosed is the proposed correction to the technical basis for TS 
4.12.  
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Document Control Desk - 2 

If you have any questions regarding this request, please let me know.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosure 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
J. 0. Bradfute, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Unit 1 
George Kalman, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3 
C. W. Caldwell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 1, 2 & 3


